West Islip Resident Leads Health Care Efforts

Taryn Birkmire, executive director of Recco Home Care Service, Inc. (Massapequa) and resident of West Islip, was recently named president of the Long Island Chapter of the New York State Association of Health Care Providers (HCP) for a two-year term, beginning immediately. As Long Island Chapter president, Taryn presides over monthly Chapter meetings of member agencies, works with committees on maters urgent to home health care and attends legislative events.



Taryn Birkmire

02974014H649

How wonderful! Hope you your family have a wonderful Christman!

Congratulations and Best Wishes

Angie M. Carpenter
Suffolk County Treasurer
330 Center Drive
Riverhead, New York 11901
(631) 852-1504